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This DashBoard is required by the Emergency Order of the Michigan Department of Health & 
Human Services, and will be used on our webpage to provide Public Notice to our School 
Community regarding ​School Associated​ cases of COVID-19. 
 
STATUS OF INSTRUCTION AND SCHOOL SPONSORED FUNCTIONS 
 
Instruction: In person & Virtual 
School Sponsored Functions: continuing  
 
COVID-19 CASES 
 
New Cases: 0 
Cumulative Cases (since reporting began): 25 
Inactive Cases: 25 
 
 
Close Contacts Quarantined: 13 
 
 
Continued precautions​:  we are disinfecting applicable areas of the school.  This may include 
spraying classrooms, hallways, locker rooms, and common areas, as needed, with a sanitizer, 
along with other methods of disinfection. 
 
The information contained in this update does not mean you should quarantine or isolate.  The 
Health Department will directly notify those who have been identified as Close Contacts with a 
school associated case. 
 
Due to medical privacy laws we are not able to release the names of the individuals with 
COVID-19.  We will continue to communicate changes/updates with you.  Working together, we 
will continue to work to maintain a safe environment and high quality education. 
 
If you have questions, contact the Central Michigan Health Department at (989) 773-5921.  For 
answers to your COVID-19 questions, please call the Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services Hotline at 888-535-6136 or visit Michigan.gov/Coronavirus. 
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